
From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org> 
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 10:34 AM 
To: 'wxxi@wxxi.org'; 'newsroom@wxxi.org' 
 
Subject: Politically-Explosive Election Story Impacting the D.A., State Legislative, and 

Judicial Races in WXXI's Counties of Coverage   
 
TO:  WXXI 

Randy Gorbman, Director of News & Public Affairs 
Brian Sharp, Investigations & Enterprise Editor 
Denise Young, Executive Editor 

                 
I cannot find phone numbers or e-mail addresses for you on the difficult-to-find “Staff” webpage.  The 
phone number 585-258-0200 on the “Contact Us” webpage is for “the Membership Department” – at 
least according to the voice mail that picked up when I called a short time ago.   
 
Kindly furnish me with your e-mail addresses as I have a politically-explosive election story, impacting the 
district attorney, state legislative, and judicial races in ALL the counties within your broadcast range, as 
best I am able to discern from the WXXI “Broadcast Coverage” webpage.   Most immediately, please 
advise as to whether elections in Orleans, Wyoming, and Tompkins counties are within the area of your 
news reporting.   
     
Thank you. 
 
Elena Sassower, Director 
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)w 
www.judgewatch.org 
914-421-1200 
elena@judgewatch.org 
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